
I write in support of  HB2017-3.  Daily I observe people in our community who rely on 
LTD to get from their homes to stores, doctors, etc.  This summer I will be 87 years old.  
Though recently tested (and passed) for driving skills, I see the day in the future that I 
will turn to alternative methods to go from one place to another.  Taxis are expensive 
and when you have plenty of time (one of the benefits of being retired) mass transit is 
the answer.  I ask you to support this vital piece of legislation. 
 
Jean Tate 
1375 Olive #510 
Eugene, OR 
 


